Dear VMC Families,
A quick reminder that students must come to school with a change of masks.  The school has some disposable masks for emergencies, but does not have a ready supply for purchase or distribution to students.  Students have been coming to the office to replace wet masks.
Oct 5th Newsletter:
“All students must wear masks on school grounds all day both indoors and outdoors except for Physical Education classes.  We recommend that families purchase disposable masks (2-3 per day) or reusable masks (2-3 per day) to maintain the sanitary conditions required for good health and safety as recommended by Santé Publique.    
https://www.quebec.ca/en/health/health-issues/a-z/2019-coronavirus/wearing-a-face-covering-in-public-settings-in-the-context-of-the-covid-19-pandemic/#c57468
We had a quick visit today from the police to commend our students’ behavior outdoors and the wearing of masks.  This week, there will be a police presence all week in and around the school morning, noon and afterschool as part of the youth awareness campaign.
 
You may be interested....Online Webinar for Parents:
Online webinar for parents tomorrow evening (7:30 pm) about children and anxiety. The cost is $11.50 (tax included). There is a full description of the workshop and a registration link here:
http://www.risk-within-reason.com/workshops/worried-sick-what-parents-kids-need-to-know-about-anxiety/
 
Sincerest Regards,
VMC Administration

